NEW MACHAR SCHOOL



  NOVEMBER 2013
Dear Parents

This year we have again booked the M & M Production Company to perform ‘Cinderella’ at 6 p.m. on Wednesday 20th November.  The pantomime is suitable for primary age children and will last approximately 1 hour 10 minutes without a break.

We have permission to use the Church which enables us to accommodate a larger audience than in school.  We are very grateful to the Parent Council for providing a bag of pick ‘n’ mix sweets with each ticket.  Tickets for the pantomime this year will cost £3.00 per child and will be sold on a first come first served basis.  Adult tickets will cost £4.00.

The audience should arrive in Church by 5.45 p.m.  Please bring and collect your child directly to/from the Church.  Sweets will be distributed as we go through to sit in the Church.
I do hope you will join us again for what should be a very enjoyable evening.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

BERYL E. TOBIN

HEAD TEACHER

……………………………………………………………………………………………

I would like 
……..
child and



……..
adult tickets for Cinderella on 20th November 2013
Cheques payable to New Machar School please.
I enclose £…………

Pupil’s Name
 and Class
……………………………………………….……………

Parent’s Signature
…………………………………………………………………….

PUPILS MUST BE BROUGHT BY 5.45 P.M. AND COLLECTED AT APPROXIMATELY 7.10 P.M. FROM THE CHURCH

